
 

 

The Solemnity of the Body 

And Blood of Christ 
 

June 18, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, June 17 
5:30 Florence DiMaggio, Nicholas Basilico, Special 

Intentions of Mary Ann & Eugene Hagan on their 
50th Wedding Anniversary 

7:00 All Fathers Living and Deceased - Bilingual  
Mass 

Sunday, June 18 
8:00  All Fathers Living and Deceased 
10:00  All Fathers Living and Deceased 
12:00 All Fathers Living and Deceased 

6:00  All Fathers Living and Deceased  
Parishioners of Sacred Heart 

Monday, June 19 
9:00 Mary Hagan, Helen Mullen 

Tuesday, June 20 
9:00 Huben and O’Connor Families,  

 Wednesday, June 21 

9:00 Alicja Szpunar, Sacred Heart  

Holy Souls Society especially Sean 

Franklin, Oscar Henry Braun, Patrick 

Kearney, Ann Anglim, Reina Vega,  

George Whren, Thomas Anthony 

Uleeno 

Thursday, June 22 

9:00 Daniel B. O’Riordan, Martha Martin 

Friday, June 23 

9:00 Dina Rugghiia, Maria Martin 
Saturday, June 24 
9:00 No Intention* 

5:30 Eileen Toohey, Jonathan Beltran 
7:00 Bilingual Mass 
Sunday, June 25 
8:00  Raymond Thomas Mullen Sr., 
 Rose Linarello 
10:00  Joe Maria Frank Miale, Noel DiChoso 
 And Dr. John Valentino 
12:00 Mary Golden, Virginia Lubrano 

6:00   Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
 

* If you are interested in selecting one of these 

Masses for a loved one, please call the parish 

office. 

Pope Francis’ Intention for June 
 

National Leaders 
That national leaders may firmly commit themselves to 
ending the arms trade, which victimizes so many 
innocent people. 

 

Fund a Religious Education Student 
Not every family in our parish is able to afford the 
registration fees which cover the expense of books and 
supplies.  If you would like to "adopt" a child/family this 
year it would be most appreciated!! 

 

Summer Sonshine Vacation Bible School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Registration for this year's Program "Maker Fun Factory - 
Created by God-Built for a Purpose" has begun. Forms 
may be picked up at the Religious Education Office or in 
the pamphlet rack in the rear of the Church. The 
program runs from July 17 - 21st from 9:30 - 12:30 at 
the school and parish grounds. It is open to 
children entering grades K - 5 in September 2017. Don't 
miss this faith-filled fun week for your children. Call Sr. 
Rose at 782-7420 for more information. Hurry as 
registration is limited.  
 

We are in need of adult volunteers to lead groups. 
We especially need someone who can organize 
games and activities for outdoor play time.  
 
Those of you who can’t help during the week of 
Bible School may want to consider helping on the 
Saturday before (July 16) from 10:00 am – 3:00 
pm.  Adults, 7th and 8th graders are needed to help 
decorating for the program. 

 
Summer Faith Enrichment for Adults  
Our own Fr. Anthony will be offering 4 sessions entitled 
"Contemporary Moral Issues" for adults.  The 
sessions will take place here in the Pastoral Center on 
June 28th, July 5th, July 19th & July 26th from 7:00 – 
9:00 pm. Come - listen, discuss, pray & find the answers 
to so many of the moral dilemmas facing us as Catholic 
Christians today. Air conditioning & light refreshments 
will be provided. Registration would be helpful. Call 782-
7420. 
 
Catechists can obtain Level 2 credit but must 
attend all sessions 



 

 

Religious Education 

New & Re-registration have begun for the 2017 - 2018 

school year. 

Re-registration information and forms are online or can 

be picked up in the office. 

Registrants new to the program must come into the 

office as we would like to meet you. You will need your 

child's Baptism Certificate unless he/she was baptized 

here at Sacred Heart. Information about our program 

and the schedule are on the parish website. 

We look forward to having your children back for 

another year of Faith Formation. 

God bless, 

Sr. Rose  

Director of Religious Education 

 

An Opportunity 
 
Would you like to provide a $5,000 scholarship to 
provide one year of Catholic Education for a child at 
Sacred Heart School? A partial scholarship of any 
amount is of course most welcome as well to help defray 
the unavoidable costs of providing a daily Catholic 
Education for the future of our Church. Please see Fr. 
Tom or Mrs. Muenkel, the principal of Sacred Heart 
School. Thank you!! 
 

Adoration 
At Sacred Heart we have two weekly opportunities to 
adore our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. Exposition 
with Benediction will take place on Wednesday mornings 
from 8 am to 9 am followed by the morning Mass and 
on Fridays from 8 pm to 9 pm.  Please note as well that 
on First Fridays of the month, All Night Adoration takes 
places from 8 pm Friday evening until 9 am Saturday 
morning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

        Hear Our Prayers O Lord 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Deceased 
Eileen D. Haines, Lt. Patrick Weatherford (AR), 

Correctional Officers Christopher Monica and Curtis Billue 

(GA) 

 

Military 
We have placed our military roll honoring the men and 
women of our parish family currently serving our country 
in the Church’s military shrine. If you would like to add 

someone to the roll, please call the parish office. 
 
The Sick 

Rachael Snitofsky, Erica Jane Burns, Heiner Lakas, 

Barbara Stilo, Francine Stilo, Jennifer Kanzler Miller, 

Blossom Johnson, Talia Phelan, Jerry Applebaum, Lisa 

Shina, Sasha Bunchuk, Mary Joan Heitczman, Diane 

Donohue, Patrick, Michael, Paul Neal, Anthony Carucci, 

Pat Stanton, Mary Ferrigno, Harry Hill, Jeffrey Kitzis, 

Rev. Terrence McCarthy, John O’Clair, Rolando Nieves-

Rivera, Annette Irving, Alfredo Martinez, Tracy Ann 

Panton, Melody Gerakaris, Dorothy Neuwirth, Carole 

Rosenberger, Regis Ruffing, Rose, Kevin Grosso, Stanley 

Englert, Teddy Bonner 

 
Banns of Marriage 
 
Second – Derek Lyall and Courtney Scanlon 
 

 

Anyone wishing to memorialize the sanctuary 
candle, the flowers or bread and wine is asked to 
contact the parish office. 

 

Parishioners Blog 
 

Submit your Reflections and have your work published 

on our website! Once a week Sacred Heart Church will 

select to publish reflections written by our parishioners. 

You can have your work published on our site with your 

name or as an anonymous source 

 



 

 

Sacred Heart Youth Group 
 

GAP (God and Pizza) Program 
GAP (God and Pizza) program for 7th & 8th graders 
meets at 4:30 pm on Sundays at the Parish Center and 
for high school students at 7:00 pm.  Teens interested in 
music ministry at the 6:00 pm Mass are invited to come 
to practices at 5:30 pm in the main Church on Sundays 
as well.  For more information about Youth Ministry 
contact the parish office and ask for either Ivy Marrero 
or Fr. Tom.  Information is updated and posted on our 
parish website regularly. 

 
Vocation Discernment for Women 

 

July 14 – July 16 
Motherhouse, Rosary Hill Home, 600 Linda 

Ave., Hawthorne, NY 
 
We invite young women who are discerning a religious 
vocation to join us for a weekend of sharing in our life of 
prayer and apostolate. Reservations are required.  There 
is no cost for this weekend. 
 
If interested, contact Sr. Alma Marie at 845-745-1319, 
vocationdirector@hawthorne-dominicans.org. 

 
 

Assignments for the Newly Ordained 
Priests of the Archdiocese 

 
Fr. Edward Bonifacio – Incarnation, Manhattan 
Fr. Anthony Giacona – St. John’s, Goshen 
Fr. Diego Hernandez – St. Adelbert-St. Roch, 
 Staten Island 
Fr. Rufus Kenny – St, Joseph, Somers 
Fr. Reynor Santiago – St. Benedict, Bronx 
 
Please remember these wonderful priests in their new 
assignments. 

 
 

A good father is one of the most unsung, 
unpraised, unnoticed and yet one of the most 

valuable assets in our society. 
 

Billy Graham 
 

Camp Spiritus Senior 
July 10th -14th 2017 

 
Open to all of those who will be in 9th or 10th grade in 

the Fall of 2017 
 

Camp Spiritus Junior 

July 24th - 28th 2017 
 

Open to all those who will be in 7th or 8th grade by the 
Fall of 2017 

 
General Information 

 
Our camps are held here at Sacred Heart 

Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 10:00 pm. 
 

There is the option of an overnight stay from 
Thursday to Friday.  

 
This week is filled with games, good friends, outreach, plenty 
of delicious food, and quality time with God! Activities includes 

a day trip to the Park and offsite outreach opportunities. 
Breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snacks are provided! The cost of 
the camp is $25.00 which covers all of the above* including a 
t-shirt and supplies.  If finances are an issue, arrangements 
can be made... No one will be excluded because of financial 

hardship. 
 

You can use the interactive form on the parish website to 
register or you can download and print a copy of the 

registration form by clicking on the link on the left and bringing 
it to the parish office at Sacred Heart.   

 
*An additional fee for an optional trip may be necessary. 

 
 

This Summer, Read Something Totally 
Different 

The Scent of God  by Beryl Bissel 

I tend not to like memoirs: you can’t trust them as 
history as it actually happened, but often as the author 
wished it had happened. However, novelist Ann Patchett 
personally recommended this book to me when it came 
out in 2006 and I’ve been grateful for the 
recommendation ever since. Without giving too much of 
the story away, suffice to say that Bissel tells a 
fascinating tale of life inside and out of a Carmelite 
convent, and later with the Blue Army (The World 
Apostolate of Fatima), and her family’s dysfunctions and 
foibles, struggles and joys. A prestige first volume. 
   Kevin D. Camillo 
   National Catholic Register 

 



 

 

Sacred Heart School 
5th Annual Sr. Norbert  

Golf Classic 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sacred Heart School is proud to announce the Sr. 
Norbert Golf Classic to be held on Monday, June 26th at 
Mansion Ridge Golf Club.  The cost to participate is $165 
per golfer which includes continental breakfast and BBQ 
lunch.  There will be great prizes and raffles.  The 
deadline to register is June 12th.  Registration will be at 
7:30 am with a shot gun start at 9:00.   
 
If you would like to be a part of the souvenir journal, 
there are several ways to memorialize Sr. Norbert. 
 

Full Page Ad $200 
½ Page Ad $125 
¼ Page Ad $75 
 

Please send your ad via e-mail to Denise Milianta at 
,SHSMonroeGolf@gmail.com.   
 
There are numerous sponsorships also available for the 
event.  Please contact the school for more information at 
845-783-0365.  Checks should be made payable to HSA, 
Sacred Heart School. 
 
If you would like to just attend the BBQ lunch, tickets are 
$55. 
 
All proceeds will go towards supporting the Catholic and 
academic education of the students at Sacred Heart 
School and help purchase additional technology for 
students and faculty. 
 

                      Registration for 2017 – 2018 

                              School Year 

 

Registration is now open for the coming school year.  
There is a family discount plan for parents who want to 
send more than one child to Sacred Heart School.   Little 
Hearts Pre-School has classes for 3- and 4-yr. olds with 
flexible schedules for the 4-yr. olds.  For a tour of the 
school and to discuss the school’s programs, please call 
the school office at 783-0365. 
 
Busing is available for children in other school districts. 

Saint of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Paulinus 

Bishop, Confessor 

June 22 
 

Paulinus, born in the year of salvation 353 of a very 
famous Roman family of Bordeaux, acquired the dignity 
of senator. He was made consul of Nola, but a divine 
light prompted him to renounce the consulship and 
return to Bordeaux, where he was baptized by St. 
Delphinus. Then, giving to the poor the large sum 
obtained by the sale of his goods, he went to Spain, 
where he was ordained priest. When he returned to 
Nola, he built a monastery near the grave of St. Felix 
and, with the companions who joined him, undertook a 
most austere monastic life. 

As the fame of his holiness grew, he was elevated to the 
bishopric of Nola, in which office he left an example of 
wonderful devotion, patience, and especially charity. He 
wrote many works on sacred doctrine and also gained a 
reputation for eloquence and poetry. When Campania 
was devastated by the Goths, he used all his goods to 
feed the poor and redeem captives. And later, when the 
Vandals infested the same region and he had nothing 
more to give, he gave himself into slavery for the son of 
a widow, and was taken to Africa. At length, restored to 
liberty by the hand of God, he died a peaceful death in 
the Lord at Nola. 

 

"And since all this loveliness 
cannot be Heaven, 
I know in my heart it is June." 
     Abba Woolson  
 
   
 
 



 

 

Parish Organizations 
Blue Army Cadet Sodality of Our Lady of Fatima 
783-9945 
Catholic Daughters of America 
782-8709 
Christian Service Committee 
781-0856 
783-3389 
Holy Name Society 
845-325-9425 
Junior Catholic Daughters of America 
637-0435 
Knights of Columbus 
782-4681 
Legion of Mary 
590-1355 
Mom’s Group 
783-7821 
Parish Outreach 
783-7840 
Respect Life Society 
783-2964 
Sacred Heart School Alumni 
SHSalumni@sacredheartmonroe.net 
Sacred Heart Crusaders Youth Group 
Contact Fr. Tom at 782-8510 
Sacred Heart Leisure Club 
774-4351 
Sacred Heart Men’s Group 
782-9445 
Sacred Heart Quilters and Crafters 
783-3252 
Sacred Heart Ushers Society 
845-325-9425 

 

* If you are interested in selecting one of these 

Masses for a loved one, please call the parish 

office. 

Adoption: Infant and toddler boys and girls in 

China need homes. Older parents are welcome.  

For more information, call Barbara Salvesen at 

845-623-5277. 

Anyone wishing to memorialize the sanctuary 
candle, the flowers or bread and wine is asked to 
contact the parish office. 

 

Items for the bulletin must be submitted The 

Sunday before the date of publication of the 

bulletin.   

All special event flyers will be printed in the 

pages on the bulletin. 

Sacred Heart Parish has teamed up with Just 

Energy, a leading supplier of Natural Gas, 

Electricity and Solar Energy in North America 

to provide you competitive rates, while raising 

funds for SHP. It is a WIN – WIN situation! 

 

Exclusive Offer for Members & Supporters of 

SHP Y 

As a supporter of SHP you will receive: 
 

 An Exclusive Energy Rate (Natural Gas and 
Electricity) 

 Receive 5,000 Perk Points to redeem for gift 
cards 

 Enrollments into Just Energy Perks 
 Zero penalties or fees for residential enrollments 
 Two free LED Light Bulbs 

 
We urge you to take immediate advantage of this 

ongoing program. For further information 

regarding residential or commercial accounts call 

Miriam @ 845-228-3401 or email her at 

mstiefel@justenergy.com 

 
Sacred Heart Men’s Group – Brotherhood 

of the Sacred Heart of Christ 
The Sacred Heart Men’s Group is a forum where men 
gather to obtain spiritual enrichment and fulfillment. A 
place where men can pray, reflect on scriptures, learn 
about the Catholic faith, Church 
teachings, history, apologetics, invite and hear speakers, 
share and support one another in personal struggles, 
and discover ways to make an impact in building a 
community of hope. The Brotherhood of the Sacred 
Heart of Christ will inspire men to grow and renew their 
faith to become spiritual leaders of their families, work 
place, community, and parish. 
 
The L.I.F.E. mission statement of Brotherhood of the 
Sacred Heart of Christ aims to fulfill the following: 
Lead our families, friends, and community in Christ 
Inspire each other in holiness 
Faith formation, faith in action, and faithfulness to our 
Church's doctrines 
Eucharistic centric, evangelize, and proclaim the Gospel 
  
The Men’s Group meets on the first and third Saturday 
of each month beginning with the 9:00 AM Mass 
followed by a light breakfast and group meeting at the 
Sacred Heart Convent Library. Please join us.  All men 
are welcome!  
If you would like more information or to be added to our 
e-mail list, please contact Jeff Cortez at 845-782-9445 or 
Dan Magarino at 845-469-2956. 




